
 
 
March 24, 2021 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families,  
 
Recruitment of staff continues to be challenging in every field and in every business across the 
country and across the world. That being said, the Dunwoody Human Resource Team and our 
leadership and management have done an amazing job with recruitment over the last 6 
months.  Dunwoody has a wonderful reputation; our staff and residents are friendly and 
supportive and our environment is warm and welcoming.   All of this, along with quick response 
times in reviewing resumes and scheduling interviews has helped us to continue to attract and 
hire new team members in addition to retaining our current amazing team members!   
Please join me in welcoming our newest Dunwoody staff members:   
 

• Nursing Staff:  Bency Alex, Kenyatta Gaymon, Susan Hewitt, Terri Mansell, 
 and Ashley McCord 

• Activities: Shanaya Faulk 
• Dining: Nizar Abdellaoui, Devika Renjit, and John Spraglin 
• Transportation: Gerald Ryan 
• Environmental Services:  Arthur Tarr 

 
Dining 
Special events are being planned for our Mother’s Day Celebration.  More information will be 
provided in next week’s memo.  Stay tuned!  
 
Wheel Chair Transportation 
The Transportation Department is happy to provide wheelchair transport for Residential Living 
Residents to Health & Wellness in emergency situations.   They also assist Residents upon 
discharge from the Care Center back to their home.  This service is available Monday through 
Friday during normal business hours. 
 
Construction: 
Work is still ongoing in both kitchens.  Equipment is installed and connections and startups are 
progressing.  Flooring is getting close to completion upstairs and is ongoing downstairs.  Doors 
and hardware are ongoing.  Final painting is ongoing, and the punch-list has started in some 
areas.   
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Maureen 


